
    
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

James Hogg Elected to Board of Museum of Gaming History 
 

Las Vegas resident joins unique casino memorabilia museum board 
 

LAS VEGAS (February 17, 2022) — The Museum of Gaming History (MoGH) has elected James 

Hogg of Las Vegas as its newest member of the non-profit organization’s Board of Directors. The 

Museum of Gaming History currently sponsors eight unique gaming memorabilia exhibits located in 

several Las Vegas casinos and museums, offering visitors and 

casino history enthusiasts a unique opportunity to view gaming 

through the lens of the city’s past. The MoGH is an educational 

project of the Casino Collectables Association, a non-profit 501 

(c)(3) club devoted to the fast-growing hobby of collecting casino 

memorabilia and preserving gaming history. 

 

James Hogg’s collecting interests began with coins as he grew up in 

Farnham, England. His training in Hotels and Butlering, as well as 

his American wife, brought him to Las Vegas in 2003 where he 

began working at the MGM Grand. A $5 chip received as a tip was 

the start of a new collection – and a hobby that he still enjoys today.  

 

Hogg is currently a professional butler, and through his employment has gained experience in running 

and funding museums. He is a member of the Casino Collectibles Association, a Gold Member of the 

MoGH, and was recently an officer of the SNCCC (the Las Vegas local chip collectors club).  

 

### 

Download a high-resolution photo of James Hogg at 

http://www.ccgtcc.com/publicity/cca_jameshogg.html 

 
ABOUT THE MUSEUM OF GAMING HISTORY 

 

The Museum of Gaming History is an educational project of the Casino Collectables Association, a non-profit 501 

(c)(3) club devoted to the fast-growing hobby of collecting casino memorabilia. With the mission of preserving gaming 

history, the Museum of Gaming History is currently an expanding series of kiosk exhibits in Las Vegas located within 

The El Cortez and Plaza casinos, the Nevada State, Mob and National Atomic Testing Museums. A single permanent 

location is the ultimate goal. Learn more about all eight Museum of Gaming History exhibits, dubbed the “Trail of the 

MoGH”, at http://museumofgaminghistory.org/mogh.php?p=exhibit.   

 
Editor’s note: The Casino Collectables Association is the dba of the Casino Chip & Gaming Token Collectors Club. 
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Public Relations Director for CCA and MoGH 
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